
 

Tuesday 1st July 2014 

Present:             Doug Bell, John Wright, Chris Paton,  Des Carmody,  Ray Evers, Neil 

McKenzie, Stuart Robilliard, Peter Commens,  Ian Good John 

Higginson, Lola Cummins 

 

Apologies:            Ross Reid, Terry Kennedy, Roger Quine, Graeme Guelfi 

Visiting Rotarians:     

 Guests:   Dale Clegg 

Guest Speaker   

 No Guest Speaker 

 

General Business 

 Regular meeting 8th July moved to Coolamon Changeover on 7/7  

 Discussed Changeover awards 

 

Changeovers 

 

GROUP 5 CLUBS - CHANGEOVER DATES 

GROUP 5 CLUBS - 

CHANGEOVER DATES 
Date  Cost  Venue RSVP 

Coolamon 7th July 
$30.00 

Coolamon Sports and 

Social Club 16th June 

     

Wollundry Wagga Wagga 17th June   Commercial Club  

     

     

 



Future Events 

 

o Saturday 12th Footy gates 

o Sunday  June 13th July Changeover Lunch 

o Sunday 20th Footy gates 

o Monday 21st Circus Quercus   

o Saturday 26th  Footy Gates 

o    

o Kangaroo March Centenary – 2015 – planning commenced 

 

 

Notes on Junee Rotary Club Assembly 2nd July 2014. 

 

General Business.  

Peter Commens reported that he had been to speak to the Career’s Advisor at Junee High 

School about the idea of running mock interviews for students wanting to join the work force. 

She told him that the school already had such a program but quite often it is difficult to attract 

people willing to be the interviewers. Peter said we would have members willing to fill that 

role if asked. 

 

Stuart Robilliard reported that he had gone to a meeting with Darby Asmus, also at the High 

School, about providing a roof over the bbq area. Unfortunately there was no representative 

from the Junee Correctional Centre present so the meeting has been delayed to a later date 

(as yet unspecified). 

 

Member Satisfaction Questionnaire. 

 

The assembly then considered the results of the Member Satisfaction Questionnaire that 

had been distributed to members some weeks ago. Eleven completed questionnaires were 

handed in and Neil McKenzie had collated the answers and handed out hard copies of the 

results. The spreadsheet showing the collated information will be sent out with the next 

weekly bulletin.  

 

All respondents felt welcome in our Club and all felt comfortable speaking with Club leaders.  

 

The responses to the questions of member development showed an obvious area needing 

improvement.  Member orientation and education also has room to improve. The assembly 

came up with suggestions to improve both these areas as follows; 

 

At one meeting each month have a presentation by one of the Club members or a 

visiting Rotarian on a particular part of Rotary Service. Any Club member doing some 



information gathering to bring to a meeting would become quite well informed on the 

selected topic. 

 

The weekly bulletins of other Clubs in Group 5 will be sent on to all members in our 

Club so that we can learn what other Clubs are doing and how they do it. The 

bulletins from one other Club will be circulated each for a month and then another 

Club will feature for a month. 

 

There was strong support for the present level of fund raising conducted by the Club. 

 

There was discussion about the number of guest speakers who come to our meetings and 

the number of vocational visits we have. The consensus reached was two meetings per 

month was the best balance for guest speakers versus other activities and that one 

vocational visit per quarter would be best. 

 

Sergeants Session / 

 Des again too easily relieved members of their cash 

 

  

 
 
Anniversaries 

 

JUNE 
  Doug & Carolyn Bell 6th Anniversary 

   

Stuart & Julie 10th Anniversary 

John Higginson 23rd Birthday 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Discussion Corner…comments from the internet   

 

Vale  Jean Simpson 

It is with regret that I advise that Jean Simpson passed away on Wednesday evening 18 June. At 

Jean's request there will be a private service at the Orange Crematorium. 

 

 There will be a Memorial gathering and celebration of Jean's life held for the family of Rotary and 

local friends on Sunday, 13 July at the Orange Ex-Services Club in Anson Street, Orange, 

commencing at 11.00am for a 11.30am start. Light refreshments will be served at the conclusion. 

 

 Ian has requested that in lieu of flowers donations can be made to The Rotary Foundation. Please 

forward donations care of Geoff Tancred  PO Box 955 Orange NSW 2800. 

  

Geoff Tancred 

Governor 2013-14   Rotary District 9700   "Engage Rotary - Change Lives" 

 

 

  

 

 

  



 

Member Contact Details 

Name 
Telephone 

Number 
Mobile Phone 

Number 
email address 

Chris Paton 6924 1115 0422 193 344 cdpaton@bigpond.com  

Doug Bell 6924 4884 0409 599471 dgbell@activ8.net.au 

Des Carmody 69246333 414499395 descarmody@blakeandangel.com.au 

Graeme Guelfi 6924 3083 0408 554 485 gguelfi@internode.on.net  

Ian Good 6924 6441 0407 239 832 mriangood@gmail.com 

John Higginson 6924 1066 0437 279 509 jandahigginson@gmail.com 

John Wright 
69242849 (H) 
69242629(B) 

0418 162 985 home@lawanoni.com.au 

Lola Cummins 6924 1674 0411 095 960 cumminsagencies@bigpond.com.au  

Neil McKenzie 6924 6486 0412 964 123 mck.neil@gmail.com  

Peter Commens 6924 5213 0427 314 521 commens1@bigpond.com  

Ray Evers 6924 1410 0427 023 295 rayliz20@bigpond.net.au 

Roger Quine 6924 1453 0429 863 710 rofay1@bigpond.net.au  

Ross Reid 6924 2070 0412 415 338 rossjreid1@bigpond.com 

Stuart 
Robilliard 

69246451 0427 246 451 jandsrobilliard@gmail.com  

Terry Kennedy 6924 4147   belmoremanor@bigpond.com  

        

        

Friends of Rotary Contact Details 

John McLaren 6924 2229 0411 808 313 john_mclaren@bigpond.com  

Kelvin Cronk   0437 276 510 kaybunda@bigpond.com 
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Rotary club of Junee meets on Tuesday nights at the Junee Ex-Services Memorial Club 6.45pm…….We 

welcome new members to a renewed and active club. 

Correspondence to PO Box 194 Junee 2663 or dgbell@activ8.net.au 

mailto:dgbell@activ8.net.au

